
MEMORANDUM 
 
November 21, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Agricola Elementary visit 
 
 
You may already have this information in your packet from Armerita, but this is a safety 
net.  At this event, you will have the opportunity to speak a few minutes about your job as 
governor and the importance of literacy and reading.  I have attached a few bullets for 
your reference. 
 
I thought these kids might enjoy the references to the Harry Potter books.  Hogwarts is 
the school for wizards that Harry attends; quidditch (KWI-dich) is a game they play while 
riding brooms; and Ron and Hermione (her-MY-oh-nee) are Harry’s friends at the 
school. 
 
A clean copy of the poem you’re supposed to read is also attached. 


